
LOCAL PEACE COUNCIL IN ELBESAN BEGINS WITH TREE 
PLANTING AT THE CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL 
 

Following the plan after the meeting on 16 December, the Local Peace Council of Fier district could 

complete a half day project of planting trees at the public surroundings of Fier Childrens Hospital. It 

started at 10 AM on 28 December 2013 with the participation of 11 ambassadors for peace and two 

guests from Presiding Council - Mrs. Kozeta Zavalani (Tirana LPC chair) and Mr.Sokol Rexhepi (UPF 

Albania Secretary general). An important participant was the city mayor - Mr.Baftjar Zeqaj, recently 

appointed as ambassador for peace. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The event opened with short interviews to the local TV stations present. First Mrs. Cepele. Chair of Local 

Peace Council in Fier thanked the participants and explained on the aim of this initiative: “We hope to 

inspire every citizen to improve and care for the environment that supports a peaceful coexistence.” She 

also stressed that AfPs are educated people that promote high human values and UPF principles like 

tolerance, understanding, harmony and solidarity to build a peaceful ideal world. Fier Ambassadors for 

Peace contributed each in buying and planting a tree in the territory surrounding the Children’s Hospital 

of Fier, the director being Mrs.Antoneta Dhima – an ambassador for peace herself. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LPC FIER CHAIR, MRS. MIRELA CEPELE SPEAKING TO THE JOURNALISTS CITY MAYOR AND MRS. ZAVALANI IN ACTION 

UPF PRESIDING COUNCIL MEMBER MRS. KOZETA ZAVALANI 
GIVING INTERVIEW TO THE MEDIA 

HOSPITAL DIRECTOR AND AMBASSADOR FOR PEACE MRS. 
ANTONETA DHIMA EXPLAINING THE PROJECT TO THE MEDIA 
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In almost 30 minutes each of the ambassadors for peace, headed by the Mayor, planted their 

own trees supported by the Fier municipality environment employees.  

UPF Albania would like to thank all the contributors to this project especially the mayor, 

Mr.Baftjar Zeqaj, the local peace council members and Vlora CARP members lead by Mr. Lubin Argjir, 

LPC Secretary of neighboring Vlora city. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28.12.2013 – GROUP PICTURE OF FIER AMBASSADORS FOR PEACE 

Report by: 
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